


The Board discussed the budget and if there might be any obstacles or barriers in January or
February that would prevent access to student fees. Mr. Faas explained that if there is a signed
Operating Agreement by January 2022, student fees will be released. If the agreement is not
signed, the Student Union will need to continue to spend their long term reserves. Ms. Burke
asked if we do not have a signed Operating Agreement, and we spend the reserves below the $5.25
million dollar threshold, will the University replenish the reserv theer


